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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

It was a joy to have your child with us for their transition visits to Cedarbank School. We hope the 

experience of time here has been a positive one and that they are full of enthusiasm for being part of the 

Cedarbank School community. 

 

We are very keen that all pupils wear full school uniform, as discussed during the transition meetings. We 

will give your child a tie as a welcome back in August. If support is required, please contact our school 

office. 

 

For your convenience, all information and parent/carer correspondence is posted on the school website at 

www.cedarbankschool@westlothian.org.uk. 

 

Updates can be found by following Cedarbank School on Twitter. We regularly post photos of Cedarbank 

School activities, pupil events and new information 

 

We look forward to welcoming your child back on Wednesday 21st August 2019. 

 

Until then, have a fantastic summer holiday! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Ms Ann M. O’Hagan   Mrs Alison Lindsay 

Head Teacher   Depute Head Teacher 
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